COMMONWEALTH OF VIRGINIA

County or HENRICO

STEVEN J.YOB, PE.

DIRECTOR OF PUBLIC WORKS
COUNTY ENGINEER
(804) 501-4393
August 1, 2017
Re: Proposed Hunton Park Boulevard Pedestrian & Bicycle Accommodations
Dear Property Owner(s):

On Wednesday, August 16,2017, from 5:30 p.m. to 7:00 p.m., the County of Henrico Department of Public Works
will hold an open house citizen information meeting at Glen Allen High School (Commons A). The purpose of
this meeting is to present options for the proposed Hunton Park Boulevard Pedestrian and Bicycle
Accommodations Project, and to receive feedback from the community regarding this proposal.

The proposed project could include bicycle/pedestrian accommodations such as the conversion of one travel lane
in each direction on Hunton Park Boulevard to a buffered bicycle/pedestrian area, sidewalk along the south side
of Hunton Park Boulevard, or a hybrid combination of the two options. The proposed changes would provide
increased space, safety, and opportunities for pedestrians and bicyclists within the Hunton Park community.

Glen Allen High School is located at 10700 Staples Mill Road, Glen Allen, VA 23060. More information can be
found on the County’s website: http://henrico.us/projects/hunton-park-boulevard/. This meeting is open to the
public. Should you have any questions prior to this meeting, please contact me or Rick Schwartz, Transportation
Development Division, at (804)501-7505 or sch068@henrico.us.

Sincerely,

Steveﬁ. b:g»-”

Director of Public Works

pc: The Honorable Harvey L. Hinson, Brookland Magisterial District
County Manager
Deputy County Manager for Community Operations
Transportation Development Division Director
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